
Jordan Koehn 
Adventure Outpost Director 
jordankoehn@fortwilderness.com 

                                    

715.277.2587 • Box 715 McNaughton WI 54543 • fortwilderness.com 
We Develop Relationships for Eternal Impact 

 

 

Dear Week-Two Step Up Camper, 

 

Are you excited for a wonderful time at Fort Wilderness? We sure hope so. 

We are getting ready for an awesome second week of Step Up at Adventure 

Outpost! As you prepare, there are a few things we wanted to share with you:  

 

After your first week at Step Up, get ready for a little slower second week of 

camp. During the week, we will be doing the low ropes course, field games, 

canoeing, cookouts, and many other exciting activities.  

 

A couple of important things to be aware of as the beginning of our time together draws near. 

First, we will be doing laundry in Rhinelander on Friday after Step Up week one ends and before 

your second week gets rolling, so please bring money to do laundry, along with laundry soap. 

Laundry will cost approximately $5.00 to wash and $5.00 to dry. Second, please bring a pair of 

tennis shoes or sport sandals that can get wet! Flip Flops will not work! 

 

Finally, to close the week, we are going to have a banquet. This year’s theme is “Narnia.” Please 

feel free to bring a costume. 

 

Pick Up Change 

 In an ongoing effort to keep camper pick up safe and running smoothly, we have made a 

change this year to our check out process. All parents or guardians picking up a child must show 

a form of picture ID at check out. Please make sure that anyone approved to pick up your child 

has an ID with them. Those approved for pickup must be 18 years or older. 

 

WE’VE GONE DIGITAL! 

All forms (medical, risk release, etc.) will be online this year. Please log in to your Fort 

Wilderness account at register.fortwilderness.com or scan this code to fill out your forms: 

 

We’re looking forward to seeing you soon!  

God Bless! 

 

Jordan Koehn 

Jordan Koehn 

Adventure Outpost Director 

 

**Attention Parents: 

We have had campers with severe peanut allergies.  

 Please don’t send your child packages that contain peanuts or peanut butter. 

http://www.fortwilderness.com/______

